
Sensor Holdings Limited 

Date: 17 February 2025 

To: Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road  
Columbia, MD  

To Whom It May Concern: 

We, Sensor Holdings Limited, state that the regulatory compliance label on our device, FCC 
ID: 2A7QX-SSH12030, will be visible to users prior to use of these Extended Reality (XR) 
gloves.  

The top and bottom electronics modules, which must be electrically connected for the gloves to 
operate, will be shipped with a piece of insulating plastic material packed between them. The user 
will need to physically separate these two modules to remove the film prior to first use, at which 
time the FCC regulatory compliance marks will be clearly visible on the right-hand glove. 

Sincerely, 

Signature 

Todd Gisby / Co-founder and CSA 


